

## TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG Telephone No: 01252 322156 www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Webb \* Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

## Friday 5th September 2025

Dear parents and carers,

## Important messages

Y6 parent workshop - Monday 6th October - 3:30pm - Snow Leopards

As your child begins their transition into year 6, we would like to invite you to attend a workshop outlining what both you and your child can expect from the year ahead. We would also like to give you the opportunity to ask any questions that you have regarding your child's final year at Talavera Junior School.

During this workshop, we will share the expectations in Year 6 regarding homework, reading and behaviour to prepare them for secondary school and the upcoming SATs in May 2025. We will also discuss details of our upcoming trips and workshops as well as share strategies for ensuring our year 6 children are being safe online.

Please confirm your attendance on Arbor. If you are unable to attend, we will ensure that the resources are made available for you on our school website.

We are looking forward to seeing you in this continued effort to support and safeguard your child.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 6 team





2023/24









